
Greetings Lincoln Students and Families,
It’s Mrs. Welch from your Lincoln Library.  I 

wanted to first say “Hello” and tell you that I miss you 
very much!  I hope you all are staying busy and having 
fun while we are out of school.  I wanted to let you know 
that our friends at Scholastic have some great ideas on 
their website.  Please check it out!

Feel free to check out the link below.

https://classroommagazines.scholastic.com/support/learnathome.html

Choose your grade level and watch and listen 
as Scholastic guides you through fun reading activities, 
games and videos. No passwords are needed and 
every lesson is ready for you to learn and enjoy. 
Happy Reading and feel free to reach out to me!
Stay safe and I am hoping to see you very soon.

Mrs. Susan Welch
Library Media Specialist
Lincoln Elementary School
sewelch@jmcss.org
731-506-2899 


